
President's Message
Happy Spring everyone! Your
homeowners association has been busy
this winter. The new playground at the
Clary Sage field is in and the kids have
been having a great time playing on
it. We added eight tons of sand to the
volleyball court. A new and

stronger net is on the way. The new shade structures
are up at the pool and they look fantastic. We hope
they make visiting the pool a much cooler experier,rce
all summer long. We also approved a number of
repairs at the pool including a new white co4t, a new

@ filter system, an automatic chlorination system, and a
pool cover for the winter.

@

M

In addition to the pool repairs, we selected a new pool
company to manage our pool. Crystal Aquatics is a
locally owned company based in Burke, VA. They
'.ave been managing pools since l9l4 and take an

@ approach that smaller is better. They limit the number
"- of pools they manage to about 25-30 per season. This

@ allows them to focus on every pool. We are very
excited about working with them.

&#

, - W" recently settled with the Virginia Department of
"W Transportation over the land they are annexing adjacent

tu to Centreville Road. The board accepted their offer of
W $+t 612. We expect to receive the funds in the next

6 month or two.
w%

,@ Our annual homeowners'meeting is coming up on May'_ 
24'h at 6:30 pm in the small auditorium of Franklin

@ fViaArc School. When you receive your proxy form in

* the mail please sign and return it the same day.
W We have two open slots for board positions and only

fu one person has applied. If you would like to run please
w contact me immediately at

tu oresident@armfieldtarm.orp*$& 

-

-S* CONTINUED ON PAGE 3

Kids line up for the Spring Egg Hunt!

Please RETURI\ your
Annual Meeting

Proxy Form
the same day you

recieYe it.
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Upcoming events:
May 2nd - Swim Team Parents Meeting
7:30 pm at Chantilly HS
May 6th - Swim Team Registration
1:00 -3:00 p.m. at the pool
May l2th - Swim Team Registration
1:00 -3:00 p.m. at the pool
May 24th - Armfield Annual Meeting
6:30 p.m. at the Franklin MS

In this fssue:
Contact Information
ARC Update
Gas Mantle info
Social Committee
Kids at Work
Swim Team
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Board of Directors:
President Rob Shear

Vice-President Unfilled
Treasurer Steve Snyder
Secretary Greg Seiler

At Large Paul Malherek

Contact Information
103-196-0556

703-481-3332
703-437-4872

703-481-8188

president@ armfi eldfarm.org
vicepresident@ armfi eldfarm. org
treasurer @ armfi el dfarm. org
secretary @ armfi eldfarm. org

atl arge @ armfi el dfarm. org

Capital Property Management
Manager Dan Gordon 103-707-6404 dgordon @ capitolcorp.com

Committees:
Architectural Review Charlie Dutton 703-787-8324 arc@armfieldfarm.org

Communication Chair Unfilled communication@armfieldfarm.org
Please contact Rob Shear if you are interested in volunteering to help with the
newsletter or the website.
James Murray
Polly Murray
Annette Rhoads

Grounds and Roads David Tenny groundsandroads @ armfi eldfarm. org

Pool Catie Price 703-4ll-1872
Marianne Gonzalez

pool@armfieldfarm.org

Safety and Security Joe Sherrier
Manny Pimentel
Sky Dantinne

s afety @ armfi eldfarm. otg

Social Peggy Cook
Kim Reardon
Annette Rhoads
Julie Kim
Chris Dunne
Dawn Donnelly
Melissa Deleon
Caren Martin
Beth Brummett
Jeanette Castillo
Courtney Mountcastle
Polly Muruay

703-318-7261 social@armfieldfarm.org
703-701-9317

Jennifer Griese
Deb Cobb
Ellen Smyth
Judy Dutton
Deneen Vaughn
Joya Shrivastava
Manasi Shitut
Stephanie Darling
Jennifer Troung
Stacy Tucker



President's Message
Continued

yrr o rnore serious note, many of you noticed the
graffiti on the new playground at Clary Sage. The
playground had only been up for a few weeks before
the vandals struck. I am sad to report that many of the
vandals are from our own community. Please take the
time to remind your children that they need to respect
our common areas.

Rob Shear
President
Armfi eld Farm Homeowners Association
President @ armfi eldtarm.org

5K Fun Run for Charity
- '.rmfield Farm Neighbor Hosts 5K Run for Charity

This June 16th marks the 9tb annual Tim Harmon 5K
run/walk hcld at thc Fairfax County Govcrnmcnt
Center at 8:30 am. Tom Cook, of Clary Sage Drive,
began this event after his friend, Tim Harmon, died
of Hepatitis C in 1999. The event draws nearly 900
people and all proceeds go to charity. (Hepatitis
Foundation, Friends of Sunrise, Friends of Crossroads
and Crossroads Alumni). Anyone interested in
participating in the event can get more information
at r'vr'vw.timharmon5k.org or register online at
wrvw.racepacket.com.
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Cleor. Smooth. Rodiont

skin. The TimeWise* system

delivers onliuging benefits

you con see ond feel.

To stort looking younger now

coll me to try TimeWise+

products for

Annelte Rhoods

13621 Clory Soge Drive
70T4714895
www. morykoy.com/AnnelleRhoods

M,A,Ry KAy-

lrwl

Fairfax County Phone #'s
Fairfax County Police (non-emergency)....703-691 -2131
Fairfax County Animal Control...... ...........1 03 - 69 | -213 |
Fairfax County Public Works....... .............1 03 -324-2000
Fairfax County Government................. .....1 03 -324- 4636
Fairfax County Street Signs......... ..............7 03 -934-2840
Fairfax County Water Authority... ..............7 03 -698 -5 6 I 3

Fairfax Cou nty Zoning Offi ce (noise). .. . .. . 7 03 -324 - 1300
Fairfax County Maintenance & Stormwater
Management Division ..............703-934-2800
Dominion/Virignia Power........ 888-667-3000
Miss Utility - Call before you dig..............800-552-7001
Offi ce of Consumer Affairs...
Washington Gas (non-emergency)..
Washington Gas
(emergency if you smell gas).........

Wildlife Hotline...... .................103-440-0800

Verizon Consruction Contractor
Ivy H. Smith Co.............

..703-222-8435

..703-750-1000

..103-150-140A

....800-768-8831
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Architecturol Standords
Common ARC Violations

Most of our homeowners do a great job maintaining
thier homes. We don't have very many problems, but
we do see some more than others. Here are some of
the more common Architctural Review Committee
violations. If you recieve a notice, please act quickly
to resolve it.

ARC Application - Remember you must fill out an

ARC application BEFORE you start any work on
your home. You can find a copy on our website:
www.armfieldfarm.org

Garage Doors - If you replace or repaint your
gaftge door, the color MUST match either your front
door, the siding or the trim on your house.

Storm Doors - Only full view storm doors may be

installed.

Fences - Like all changes to the outside of your
home, they must be pre-approved using the ARC
Application.

Gas Lamps - If you own a
home with a gas lamp, please

make sure it is lit. There is an

article on page 5 about how to
obtain mantles.

Mailboxes - We do NOT
allow the Rubbermaid all-
plastic mailboxes. If you are replacing your
mailbox with a different one, plese fill out an ARB
application. They are available at our website
w ww armfi eldfarm. org/committees_architectual. asp

Windows and Mullions- All windows in a home
need to either have mullions or not. A mullion is
the vertial/horizontal bar on a window. If you are

installing replacement windows, please make sure

they all match.

If you have any questions, you can send an email to
nrc@armfieldfarm.org

ARC Needs
Volunteers

The Architectural Review Board (ARB) is looking for
new members. If you have an interest in preserving our
community and home values, and if you can spare one

hour or less per month, please contact Charlie at

arc@armfieldfarm.org. The ARB Committee meets

on the first Wednesday of each month to review
applications. In addition, we maintain the Architectural
Guidelines and Maintenance Standards.

Screen Repair
I have been a resident of the Armfield Community for
seventeen years. Over those years, the window screens

or parts of the screens in my home broke in various
ways. I had looked in the phone book for anyone that
would replace all the screens in my home. I had no luck.
I noticed a billboard outside Sears Hardware advertising
screen repair. I spoke to a manager about my issue and

he referred me the contractor that does all their work.
It is a locally owned business. I contacted the company

and had all the screens in home either repaired or totally
replaced. They are professional, polite and the price was

very reasonable. The main contractor was very flexible
and used whatever existing hardware he could to keep
the price down.

I would highly recommend this company to anyone

in need of multiple screen repairs. The company's
name is THE SCREEN MAN. Their website is
thescreenman.com. Their phone numbers are: Office,
7 03-7 09-981 0 and Cell, 7 04-441 -4188.

George Hess

13602 Old Chatwood Place

Chantilly, VA 20151
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Gas Montles
lny of the gas lamp posts in our neighborhood have

une or more of the mantles missing. Our new ARB
guidelines require them either to be lit or the light
be converted to electricy with a sensor to turn it on
automatically at night.

In order to help residents obtain the mantles, we
have purchased a stock of them and our managment
company will resell them at cost for $5.00 a set. You
can pick them up at:

Capital Property Management
3914 Centreville Road
Chantilly, YA20l72
103-707-6404

Please bring a check made out to Armfield Farm HOA
for $5.00 as they do not accept cash or credit cards at
the office. They are open Monday - Friday 9:00 am to
5:00 pm.

You can also purchase them yourself at
\cme Stove
.126 Commerce Street

Springfield VA22l50
703-644-2288
www.acmestove.com

The manufacturer is Modern Home Products
(www.mhpgrills.com/lamps.html).

If you need help getting them installed or have a

mechanical problem with the lamp, you can contact:
Buck Riley at703-610-8622. He charges about $57.50
to clean the lamp and install new mantles. He is
certified by Washington Gas to repair the lamps.

Community Corner
Do you have a community group you want to promote?
- ooking for a tennis partner? We now offer free space

,rl our newsletter for these types of activities. Please

send an email to communication@armfieldfarm.org
with your ad of less than 45 words.

Social Committee News
By Peggy Cook

Spring Egg Hunt
The annual Armfield Farm SpringBgg hunt was held
March 3l't at the pool. Little ones and big ones alike
enjoyed the festivities. The day was wonderful and

the event included moonbounces, a jelly bean guessing

contest, a chalk walk, and of course the big event, the
egg hunt. Special thanks go out to Dawn Donnelly,
chairperson. Other awesome helpers included: Mariann
Gonzalez, Jeanette Castillo, Judy Dutton, Courtney
Mountcastle, Melissa Deleon, Chris Dunne, Julie Kim,
Beth Brummett, Pat Reardon, Michelle Hoffman, Rob
Shear, Collin Reardon and Nicky Reardon. You helped
make this event a success. Thank you!

Get to Know your Neighbors Afternoon Tea
Start your summer off with some new friends. We are

all very busy, but knowing your neighbors brings a
sense of community. The Social committee invites you
to a Get to Know your Neighbor Afternoon Tea at the
home of Dawn Donnelly, 3534 Armfield Farm Drive.
May 2O,l:30-3:30. Please come for all or part of the
time...whatever works for you.

Summer Events
Summer is the busiest time in Armfield Farm. Typical
summer events include an ice cream social, adult pool
party, and family pool party. In years past, we have also

hosted a pre-teen pool party. Please look for signs about
upcoming events at the entrances to the community
and at the pool. If you can dedicate just a little time to
help out at one of the events that would be appreciated.

Many hands make light work. A half hour of help at

an event allows event planners to enjoy the festivities
themselves as well. Email social@armfieldfarm.ors.

New Members Needed
Many of the members of the Social Committee have
children that are beginning to "agdout" of some of the

typical events. We need new blood and new ideas. We

need you! Soon it will be time to "pass the baton" to
other neighbors to make sure this important community
activity continues. Please consider becoming part of
the committee. It is very rewarding and a lot of fun.
Contact Peggy Cook 103-318-7261.
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Armfield Farm is happy to provide FREE space for youth under the age of 18 to promote their services within the

neighborhood. Please contact Mariann Gonzalez atm.gonzalez@cox.net to be added the list.
Parents please discuss who your teen is working for and when. They should be in Armfield Farm. It would be gre

to discuss wages, responsibilities and availability as well.

Fun/ Great with Babies too/ BabysitterChristina Gonzalez 7 70.7-477-5156
Erika Gramstad 1) 1na-a19,-1 LLO vate

Marissa Gonzalez 5 701-4?7-s',t55
Shannon Romulus 7 7n?-?R7-q?Oq Fun/ loves kids/ Sitter

Katie Kelly 10 7n?-611 -OOOq
Babysitter

7n?_7R7-q?OO Babysitter/dog sitter10
Karly Beckwith 10 "to?-4?\-144O Babysitter

Babysitter / Dog-sitterSharese Jetterson 11 '70-1-47R-OO54
Deanna Jeffbrson 1n 7nc-479,-nn\4 Babysitter / Dog-sitter

Kendal Douel 10 'to?-411-45q5 Baby-sitter/great with little ones.

1n '7o?-7a6-)RA7Jarrod Parson

Aditi Srivastava
R 'ro?-776-9775 ob

berson R '7n?-)6?-7a',76 tter
Danny Duttron 7 '7n?-7R7-R7)9 Mow lawns / Dog-sitter / Sports Tutor-Lx

?n?-R.t )-o)9.o Experienced Baby-sitter / Dog-sitterg
Nicole Rhoads R '7na-/1'71-6Rq5 Baby- sitter

'7rr2,-A',11-q2,)L Dog-sitter/babysittertsrandon Smyth I
Mary Meier 7 1na-4't9,-?.4qO Dog Walker

Baby sitterLauren h,rdmann
11 70-?-966-1594
10 7n?-47R-6nRq Mow Lawns, Dog Walker

Mow Lawns, Dog WalkerChris Karrot 10 707-475-S)qR
Brandon Garcia 10 104-'7ng-141"1 Babysitter/ Dog Sitter

7 '7n7-ROTq7)) Cettifi ed/Experienced Baby-sitter

Correen Lumiaco 7 7n?-?7R-1 nnR
Isaac Sine 11 7fi7-R0-7-q7))

6 'lfia-a'|'.t -6.9,q\
SMegan Rhoads

n q 7fi4-'7oq-77fiq Tutor/Babysitter

7 '7na-'7o-a-77no Daytime sitter/mother's helpr

1n2,_419-)',162, SShayna Ferreira 7

NEITHER ARMFIELD FARM NOR CAPITAL PROPERTY MANAGEMENT SERVICES
ENDORSES ANY ADVERTISER. ANY TRANSACTIONS ARE SOLELY BETWEEN THE PARTIES
INVOLVED.

CIOUHTAilT. LLC
'Small 

B us ine s s, P er s onal B o okke eping

P rofe s sional TAX P rep aration

Phone:703-593-1455

Fax: 702-441 -8974

Email : j eff I 3 6 I 2 @ cox tet 6

Demetricus S

wffi



When Rosemary Gtaham is your Realtor,

ITIS SETTLED!
Tnnnn ARE REASoNS wny Rosnvrany HAS BEEN
THE Nu.lnnsn ONU Lrsrrcn AND Snr,r,pn ru
Anl,rrtELD FARMS FoR 18 ynaRs:
x UTgSunpasSED sE-RvIqBTo HER ctIENTs
x UTWAnaLLELED.II,TARKET.INSTINcTs
x RnlrlBLE AND coNSISTENT succEss STRATEGTES
+ UNMATCHBD ATTENTIoN To DBTAIL
* SOIN REPUTATIoN wITH Rnlr,rons

Bur vrosr ox'ALL sHE AcTrvELy suppoRTs AND BEI,TEVEs rN ARnnrlplD FARMs-.,

FOCUS. DETHRMINATION. EXECUTION... THAT'g HOW

ROSEMARY MAKES IT LooK EASY!

(703) 8s0-2s43

Swim Team Registration Info

Last year the Armfield Farm Stingrays introduced a new early registration incentive program. Due to the
program's success, we will once again be offering an early registration discount this year. Registrations returned
prior to May 14th will receive the discount. To help in this effort, we are emailing registration packets to past team
members and to others who have expressed an interest in joining the team. Forms can be completed and returned
via mail or dropped off at 3608 Beech Down Dr, Chantilly, VA 20151. Forms can also be obtained and/or returned
during the parent meeting or at one of the two registrations events mentioned below.

The Armfield Farm Stingrays will be holding a preseason Parents Meeting on Wednesday, May 2nd starting
at7:30pm at Chantilly High School. This is a great opportunity to come out and hear about the plans for this
summer's swim season, meet the coaches and board members, ask questions, register your swimmers, sign up for a
volunteer committee, and get a good general overview of what the team is all about. Even if you have been a swim
team member for several years, your attendance is encouraged and it's a great way to get first pick at volunteer
positions!

We will also be holding the traditional registration sign ups at the pool on Sunday, May 6th from 1:00 pm to 3:00
pm and on Saturday, May 12th from Noon to 2:00 pm. Even though the deadline for the early registration discount
ends on May 13th, registrations will still be accepted up to and past the official start of the season on May 29th.

" you have any questions about the Stingrays, please email armlieldfarmswimteam@verizon.net.

l



t
S

1522 Millikens Bend Rd

13310 Zmlmry Teylor Cir

2662 F*ni*ul Hall Ct
$6r9,900

Scott Koval
Realtor" ABII E-Buyer

703-625-3446
Scott@ScottSelh\ra. corn

Viet, All lJstings, Vir:nrnl Tburs nnd
'I'estimonials @

www.ScottSellsVa.com

'Why Pay Moreto SeIl Your Home

6% realestate commissions predate the
internet, personal computers, fax

machines, and cell phones. These tools
help realtors handle real estate

transactions more proliciently and the
savings should be passed on to

homeowners!

With 4n rnd dllzw commissions, you save

thousands of $$$
without compromising any service!

CALL NOW FOR MORE DETAILS!

Murray Financial, Inc.
Timothy T. Murray, GFP@

4 CeRttp'teo Ftrueuctel Ptmuenil Professional
Chantillv Office: 703-810-8424 - TimMurray@MunavFinancial.com

Murray Financial, Inc. is dedicated to assisting clients on
either an hqg{y ollfeq baslr in the following areas:

rFamilyFinancialPlanning rlnvestmentAdvice
rTax Return Preparation & Planning rEstate Planning

rRetirement Income Planning rCollege Savings Planning
rHealth, Disability, Life, & Long-Term Care Insurance

FERRICK
MoRTGAGE LLC

Parchusing, Refinuncing, Debt Consolidstion und
Second Mortguges

Principal Residence, Second Home or Investment
Property

No Applicution or Lock-in Fees, No Pre-Payment
P enalties, S ume-D ay Approval

Contact Jim Ferrick
(Professional and Chantilly Neighbor)

(703) 378-8e88
www. ferri ckm o rt ga ge. c o m


